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What: 	 A Public Hearing about updating the Regional Context 
Statement within the District of North Vancouver 
Official Community Plan.  

When: 	 6 pm, Tuesday, April 1, 2014

Where: 	 Council Chambers, District of North Vancouver,  
355 West Queens Road

What changes?	 The District is attending to some housekeeping 
changes to the Regional Context Statement within the 
Official Community Plan to reflect Metro Vancouver’s 
current Regional Growth Strategy.     

When can I speak?	 We welcome your input Tuesday, April 1, 2014 at 
6 pm.  You can speak in person by signing up at 
the Hearing or you can provide a written submission 
to the Municipal Clerk at input@dnv.org or by mail 
before the conclusion of the Hearing.  

Need more info? 	 The report detailing the changes and update are 
available for review at the Municipal Clerk’s Office or 
online at www.dnv.org/public_hearing. Office hours 
are Monday to Friday 8 am to 4:30 pm.  

Who can I speak to? Ross Taylor, Community Planner, at 604-990-2320 or 
taylorr@dnv.org.  
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